
March 20, 2020 

 

Woodbridge Township Parents and Guardians: 

 

In an effort to more efficiently distribute meals to qualifying students, we will be adding five more 

distribution centers to our current plan. 

Starting Monday, March 23, 2020, we will make meals available to anyone who needs them from 10:30 

a.m. to 11:30 a.m. at the following locations: WHS, JFK, CHS, AMS, and FMS.  This should give us better 

coverage of Woodbridge Township. 

Our food service provider, Chartwells, will service anyone that comes to any of the three high schools or 

two middle schools: 

1.)    CHS – Please have everyone go to Door # 12. 

2.)    JFK –  Please have everyone go to Door # 23. 

3.)   WHS – Please have everyone go to doors by the Main Office. 

For AMS and FMS we will have a bus with a driver and an aide parked in the parking lot to hand out any 

meals just like we are handling the walkers earlier in the day.   

We will also continue with our current plan. All bus stops and schools will have busses to distribute 

meals. 

Also, remember that you can get your meals from any location at any time.  

If you have any questions, please call me or our Supervisor of Food Service at: 732-602-2536. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Robert Zega,Ed.D 

Superintendent of Woodbridge Schools 


